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Dear Parents,     

Our Bright Beginners Facebook page has been set up as a way for families to stay informed about 

upcoming events.  We will also be using our Facebook page to post pictures of activities we do here at 

school.   Although Facebook has become a popular avenue for families to stay connected with their 

child’s school, we also understand that not all families use it or find it beneficial as a method of 

communication.  Our goal here is to respect your wishes when it comes to photos of your child being 

posted on Facebook.     

 Below is a consent form pertaining to the photos we take here at school.  Please fill out this form 

completely so that we have an accurate record of your preference.  We look forward to having more 

communication with our families and hope you find our Facebook page useful.  To find our Facebook 

page type in: www.facebook.com/Bright-Beginners-Preschool-and-Infant-Care  

❖ Please note, at no time will we release the names of the children on our Facebook posts.   

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 Child’s name __________________________ 

 

I, ___________________________________, give Bright Beginners Preschool permission to use my 

child’s photograph on the Bright Beginners Preschool Facebook page.  If at any time I do not want my 

child’s photograph posted I must notify the director through email or in writing.   

 

X____________________________________                                    date _________________ 

 

OR 

 

I do not wish for photographs of my child to be used on the Bright Beginners Facebook page.   

X____________________________________                                       date _________________     


